
CLASS TIMES

P1 8:45 am - 10:05 am

P2 10:10 am - 11:25 am

P3 11:30 am - 12:45 pm

P4 12:50 pm - 2:05 pm

P5 2:10 pm - 3:25 pm

Nov. 29,2022

FROM THE OFFICE
Another successful Grade 8 Open House!  Thank you to all the staff 
who attended our grade 8 Open House to present information to our 
prospective grade 8 students and their parents.  Special thanks to 
Ms. Garito and Ms. Sadacharan for organizing the event.

bayview.ss@yrdsb.ca 
@bayviewsecondaryschool
School website

Some of our BSS Prefects and student volunteers welcoming 
grade 8’s and the families at our Open House.

mailto:bayview.ss@yrdsb.ca
https://www.instagram.com/bayviewsecondaryschool/?hl=en
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/bayview.ss/Pages/default.aspx


Nov. 29, 2022

GUIDANCE CORNER
A link to our Guidance messages page can be found here: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5x

oZcfr-Y/edit

School Council Corner 
The Bayview Secondary School Parent Council for 2022-2023 has 
launched their new vision to be an “Active, engaged, empowered 
school council that supports the school in creating the best 
learning environment possible for our children and the community.”

Our next meeting is Dec. 5 at 7pm in the cafeteria.  All 
parents and guardians are welcome to attend.

SCHOOL NEWS
Quote of the week 

"When I was a boy of 
fourteen, my father was 
so ignorant I could hardly 
stand to have the old man 
around. But when I got to 
be twenty-one, I was 
astonished at how much 
he had learned in seven 
years."--Mark Twain

Bayview SS has a very strong showing at a recent DECA competition!!

We had a total of 42 competitors participating this past weekend and obtained 
89 ribbons, 30 top 10 placements, and 15 top 3 medals. These achievements 
speak to the time and effort the members put into preparation. For weeks, 
students have been arriving at school at 7:45 am, meeting up on PA days and 
holding extra calls on the weekends to practice with each other. It has been 
incredible seeing the spirit of Bayview DECA revived. Older students have been 
so generous with their time: training younger students and being role models, 
and the younger students are so eager to get involved in the chapter. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5xoZcfr-Y/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ImpqFWt1vpm7u8rRuYt9kxYv_cpP7dnncf5xoZcfr-Y/edit


Fall Athletics

Nov. 29, 2022

Congrats to our swim team for 
a strong showing at their 
second meet.  A new batch of 
fall sports have started up such 
as: girls volleyball and boys 
basketball.  Please stay tuned 
for updates on these sports.  
Thank you to all our fine 
coaches and parents for your 
support!!  

GO BENGALS!

Did you know that parent donations to the Student Engagement 
Fee helps support our school teams and clubs.  Donations help 
offset the cost of uniforms and transportation costs.  Donations 
also help the school purchase new technology for classrooms and 
student use.  Donations are made via School Cash online.  Thank 
you for supporting your children and our students.


